
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Headteacher: Miss Rachael Griffiths                      Headteacher@st-josephs-lancaster.lancs.sch.uk                          

Friday 1st October 2021  

 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s and Stars of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School News! 
 

 

 MacMillan - Thank you all for supporting our Macmillan Coffee 

Afternoon.   We raised an amazing £164.51! Also, thank you to Mrs 

Willetts for organising the event. 
 School Dinners – Due to a shortage of delivery drivers across Lancashire, 

the school dinner menu will change from next week.  There will be a 

soup, sandwich or jacket potato option.  The choice of flavours and 

fillings will change each day. 

Reminders 

 

 
 

 Flu Vaccinations – If you haven’t done so already, please can you go 

online and complete the consent form for your child’s flu vaccination.  

This vaccination isn’t an injection, but a child-friendly nasal spray. 

 High School Applications – If you have a child in Year 6, don’t forget to 

complete the online application form for High School.  Places at our local 

schools fill up very quickly! 

 Messages for the Office – Please can messages regarding drop off and 

collections be made via Class Dojo before 2pm.  We have had a couple 

of requests for children to be collected early this week and it is important 

that both the Office and Class Teachers know in advance. 

Parish and 

Community 

 
 
 

 Fr. John-Paul Evans – As you all know, Fr. Philip has left our parish to 

undertake a pilgrimage to walk across Spain in aid of a wonderful charity 

called Mary’s Meals.  We miss him terribly, but we have been extremely 

lucky to welcome Fr. John-Paul Evans to the parish.  Fr. John-Paul brings 

with him a love for Lego! Our children will benefit from his building skills in 

addition to his ministry!  Please give him a HUGE St. Joseph’s welcome if 

you see him around, he’s very friendly  

 St. Joe’s First Steps – Today saw our first ever stay and play group here at 

St. Joseph’s! It’s always lovely to see our community coming together. 

Class V.I.P. Star of the Week Super Scientist 

Nursery Noah Elsie-Mai  

Reception Shaun Mia  

Year 1 Lacey-Mae Richard Leo D 

Year 2 Michael Eric Oskar 

Year 3 Alexa Natan Savannah 

Year 4 Kai Evie-Rose Codie 

Year 5 Aron Miley-Jo Tallulah 

Year 6 Micah Ashton Iya 
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 

Year 3 

95.9% 
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